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In the light of the current evolving coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we wish to assure you we are 

taking all necessary steps to protect our dedicated employees, valued customers and trusted partners.  

 

We have adopted several internal measures to ensure the safety of our staff and in order to keep our 

operations running going forward based on the wise recommendations from the World Health 

Organization, local health agencies and governments. Fortunately, Denmark have been early mover on 

implementing harsh safety measures to prevent spreading of the coronavirus, which we fully support 

and have adopted. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that MELITEK is currently in full operation without inbound/outbound 

supply interruptions on current or forecasted orders. Our trusted suppliers report no supply 

disruptions besides minor transit delays. We have daily updates from logistics partners who report no 

shipping issues to any of our major markets, besides some delays in transit times due to closed 

boarders.  

 

We appreciate your understanding that as coronavirus (COVID-19) situation continue to develop 

unprecedented on a daily basis, we are only able to respond based on current circumstances and 

unable to predict how situations evolve outside our control that will affect our ability operate. We will 

therefore immediately inform our customer if the situation changes in a way that we cannot maintain 

supply of ordered products. 

 

Finally, we wish to express our heartfelt solidarity and sincere gratitude to all healthcare staff working 

vigilance and tirelessly worldwide to treat victims of COVID-19. In their support and to reduce 

spreading of the coronavirus, please stay safe by taking care. 

 

Please contact us if you have any further question on this matter. 
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